Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

6th April, 1937.

Dear S1ir,

I duly received your letter of the lst
instent respecting lMessrs. Howaldtswerke'!s Yard No.706,
and heve to sequaint you that your remarks regarding the
50 mm. ceble, showm on plan No.H.1758a between the gemerators
and the switchboard, are noted and the matter ls in oxrder.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Seeretary.
A, Chisholm, Esqas,
HAMBURG «




